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Bibles Around the World 

We praise the Lord for partners that allow us to 
participate in the purchase and the distribution of 
Bibles in places where we are unable to travel! 

New converts in Burundi receiving Bibles. 

Children receiving new Bibles in Pakistan  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bibles In Prison 

We have sent Bibles in several languages and a 
variety of translations to12 prisons the first 3 
months of 2024 in Oklahoma and Texas. We 
have also tried to enhance the believer’s walk by 
providing some 
additional materials 
such as: John 
Wesley’s “How To 
Pray”, “God’s Story of 
Hope & Healing”, and 
“One-Minute Insights 
for Men”. We have 
had great response!  
 

Medical Donations 

For many years, we have had wonderful 
partnerships with Mercy Hospital and Chickasaw 
Nation Medical Center in Ada, OK. They have 
donated surplus and outdated medical supplies 
that can no longer be used in these facilities. The 
Salvation Army Thrift Store has also been 
generously donating all medical related supplies 
and equipment. Because of these generous 
partners, we have been able to help so many in 
Nigeria, and Mexico. We have received a “Thank 
You” from so many grateful people! 
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More recently, Medline Corporation in Oklahoma 
City donated 3 pallets of medical supplies that 
we plan to send to Cuba.  

We appreciate you all so much! 

 

Carlita is 14 years old and has osteogenesis 
imperfecta characterized by fragile bones that 
break easily. This condition is inherited and 
cannot be cured.  

 

Ruben needs dialysis and we were able to 
supply him some of his needs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cuba 

We had a good trip in January 
visiting and ministering in 
churches, Cedros de Libano 
Seminary, Nueva Amanecer 
disability ministry, and Pedro 
Gonzalez Nursing Home.  
 

 

The new directors of 
Pedro Gonzalez 
nursing home is Tomas 
Mejias and wife Acela. 
They report there are 
currently 30 residents in 
the nursing home and 
they hire 5 nurses, 1 
doctor and other staff. 

 

 

Nueva Amanecer (New Dawn) Ministries 

Ariel and Yadira’s son 
Emanuel will come to 
the Shriner’s Hospital in 
Chicago for surgery on 
his spine in May. A visa 
was finally granted after 
many years! Praise the 
Lord! Please pray for 
Emanuel as the surgery 
and the recuperation 
time will be long and 
difficult.  

 

 

 

Containers Update 

Praise the Lord that BBFTC and our partners have been 
able to send 15 containers of rice and beans to Cuba. We 
have the 16th container leaving Miami as of this printing 
and #17 scheduled to leave Arkansas to Miami April 12th! 
Your contributions are vital! Please keep them coming! 


